
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CORRECTION TO WORK SESSION DATE 

PUBLIC HEARING – TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020 - 2021 

Please take notice that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tarrytown will hold a public 
hearing on Monday, March 16, 2020 in the Municipal Building, One Depot Plaza, Tarrytown, 
New York, to hear and discuss the Tentative Budget for Fiscal Year 2020-2021; and 

The Board of Trustees will hold a work session on Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 6:15 p.m. at 
which time it will review the Tentative Budget for Fiscal Year 2020 – 2021. 

All interested parties are invited to attend and be heard.  Access to the meeting room is available 

to the elderly and the handicapped.  Signing is available for the hearing-impaired; a request must 

be made to the Village Clerk at least five days in advance of the meeting. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 

DATED:  February 18, 2020 

Village of Tarrytown 
One Depot Plaza 
Tarrytown, New York  10591 
Richard Slingerland, Village Administrator 
914-631-1785 


